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Written Questions



1. QUESTION SUBMITTED BY:  Councillor Lepoidevin

TO BE ANSWERED BY:  Councillor Ruane, Cabinet Member for Children 
and Young People

TEXT OF QUESTION:

In July this year it was reported that a woman aged 23 and a man aged 26 had 
been given a suspended prison sentence for child neglect after staff on the 
Jeremy Kyle show tipped of police that they had concerns about the two 
children.

As part of Coventry’s early intervention and prevention strategy could you tell 
the Council was this family known to Childrens Services and were our partner 
agencies involved with this family prior to this being picked up by the Jeremy 
Kyle show? 


